VEDA VYASA D.A.V PUBLIC SCHOOL, VIKASPURI

VVDAV/VP/2019/3 19.03.2019
Dear Parent,

Veda Vyasa D.A.V Public School, Vikaspuri is committed to providing excellent
quality holistic education to nurture its lifelong learners. We are always thankful to
our parents for their continued enthusiasm and support.

We would like to bring to your kind notice that DOE vide its order dated
17.10.2017 issued the guidelines for implementation of 7" Pay commission
recommendations for the employees of Private unaided Recognised schools in
Delhi. As per the order, the school had been permitted ‘Interim fee hike’ in Tuition
Fee only by 7.5% w.e.f 01.04.2017 and 15% w.e.f 01.07.2017. The order dated
17.10.2017 was withheld by DOE vide its order dated 13.04.2018 and order of the
Hon'ble High Court dated 31.05.2018.

Now, the Hon’ble High Court of Delhi vide its order dated 15.03.2019 has quashed
and set aside the impugned order, dated 13.04.2018 of DOE. The interim fee hike
under the DOE order dated 17.10.2017 would operate immediately in favour of all
Private Unaided Recognised Schools without any prior approval of the DOE.

Parents are requested to make payment of fee arrear of tuition fees for the period
from April 2017 to March 2019 before 26" March,2019. The calculated amount
has been sent to you via SMS.

The amount of fee arrears will be collected by DD/Cheque drawn in favour of the
“Principal Veda Vyasa DAV Public School Vikaspuri”. Please write the name,
class, admission no. of your ward along with your mobile no. at the back of
DD/Cheque.

Your partnership and cooperation has always been our pillar of strength.
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